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June 2018 
 

Island View High School 

1853 Caldwell Road, Eastern Passage, NS. , B3G 1J3, Canada. 

 

ivh@hrsb.ca   Telephone: 902-466-6341 (Active: August 27/18) 

  

Dear Community Members of Island View High School, 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to our new staff members of 

Island View High School. 

In our Student Services Department we have Adrianne Kelloway 

(Department Head), Peter Dulhanty (O2 Coordinator), Barry Fingerhut 

(Resource), Lisa MacNeil (Learning Centre), Nigel Mailman 

(Registrar/Athletic Director) and Tim O’Reilly (Guidance Counsellor). 

In our Technology, Wellness and Fine Arts Department we have Jason 

Flinn (Department Head),Jill Corbin, Dan Fraser, Damian Lukenda 

(Student Council Advisor), Jillian Lukenda (Student Council Advisor) and 

Rosemarie Perry.  

In our Humanities Department we have Audrey Davison (Department 

Head),  Sara Adams, Tina Buott, Colin MacEachern, Trevor Pierce, and 

Amy Vanderhorst. 

In our Math & Science Department we have John Munro (Department 

Head), Heather Aucoin, Steve Fougere, Kim Griffin, Robert Hammer, 

Cathy MacDonald, Chris Rathwell and Trevor White. 

   

Island View High School: Welcomes our Custodians 

Island View High School would like to extend a warm welcome to our new 

custodial staff members of Island View High School. 

Robert MacDonald-Caretaker 

Brian Negrich 

Ruth Chaisson 

Ralph Jackson 

 

Upcoming Events 

August 29 

Late Registration 

September 5 

Island View High School Open 

House-6:00PM-7:30PM 

September 7 

Opening Day-First Day of Classes 

 

Important 

Announcement 

Monday, September 3rd is Labor 

Day (no classes) 

Tuesday, September 4th is 

Organizational Day for staff (no 

classes) 

Island View High School has 

been allocated two variance 

days by the Department of 

E.E.C.D. on September 5th & 6th 

to provide school administration 

and staff more time for opening 

procedures and professional 

development (no classes). 
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Invitation to participate on the School Advisory 

Council (SAC) 

Parents/Guardians want to know what's happening in their children's 

schools, and take a hands-on approach to education. School Advisory 

Councils (SAC) are intended to give parents/guardians a say in what's 

going on at school, from policies to extra-curricular programs, fundraising 

and more. 

School Advisory Councils (SAC) bring partners together to make decisions 

and solve problems in the best interest of student learning. All partners on 

the SAC have a voice so that the needs of students are represented and 

the school is responsive to the community it serves. 

The fundamental purpose of the SAC is to ensure that all students receive 

the best possible learning opportunities by engaging partners in an 

ongoing process of problem-solving and shared decision-making. 

If you are from the Island View High School community and interested in 

becoming a member of our School Advisory Council, please email us at 

ivh@hrsb.ca by June 22. 

Student Fees 

Student fees are collected to provide for many activities and 

services.  The funds are used to support field trips, and co-curricular 

activities. The money may also be used to fund student council and 

student council activities, student leadership development and in 

school presentations. All students are expected to pay a student fee 

which entitles the student to an ID card, and students’ council 

activities.  A students ID card is used to access any school function 

such as dances, sporting events and spectator events. 

The single payment will be collected the first two weeks of school in 

September.  Cheques are to be made payable to: Island View High 

School. Cash is also acceptable and a receipt will be issued. 

 

Total Student Fees=$40.00 (Breakdown) 

Field Trips-$10.00         Co-Curricular-$30.00 

 

 

 

In the Community 

HOST AN INTERNATIONAL 

STUDENT 

Contact, Melissa Alexander  

Malexander@hrsb.ca 

Seeking Coaches 

Island View High School is actively 

seeking coaches for the 2018-2019 

athletic season for both guys and 

girls teams. Island View High School 

teams will compete in NSSAF 

Division 3 programs for the 2018-

2019 season. 

All selected coaches must 

complete a Keep the School in 

School Sport module, Criminal 

Records, and Child Abuse Registry 

checks. Previous coaching 

experience coupled with NCCP 

sport related courses is preferred. 

Please send expressions of interest 

to Director of Athletics, Nigel 

Mailman - nmailman@gnspes.ca 
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Island View High School: Status Report from David Webber (June 6) 

IVHS Administration and the Halifax Regional Centre for Education met with David R. Webber, P. Eng; Project 

Manager, Nova Scotia Department of Transportation & Infrastructural Renewal who confirmed we are 

committed to a September opening. 

Island View High School is a new 3-storey 78,575 square foot state-of-the-art high school.  It is designed to LEED 

(Leadership in Energy and Environmental Design) standards, and is expected to achieve LEED Silver 

designation. 

The building will be ready for occupancy in time for the September 2018 school year.  Construction work is 

proceeding to meet this occupancy date.   

Outside, brickwork and siding is being installed.  Later this summer, the landscaping will be completed and 

the driveways and parking areas will receive their final coat of asphalt. 

Inside, drywall and painting is being completed, flooring is being installed, and cabinets and millwork are 

starting to roll in. Ceramic wall and floor tile is being installed.   

The gymnasium wood floor has been installed, lines painted, and clear-coated.  Furniture has been selected 

and ordered. 

Installation of the building’s mechanical and electrical systems is ongoing in preparation for commissioning, 

testing, and training for the school’s operations staff.  Work on the elevator is ongoing in preparation to having 

it commissioned and certified. 

Water and air quality is a priority.  To that end, all products (wall and floor materials, furniture, etc.) and 

installation materials (paints, adhesives, etc.) were scrutinized to ensure that each was low to no odor and 

met LEED standards.  Tests will be done prior to occupancy to confirm that water and air quality are within 

acceptable guidelines. 

Following occupancy, there will be a one year warranty on the building.  During that period, the project team: 

contractor, building designers, Transportation and Infrastructure Renewal, and HRCE will all be monitoring the 

building.  They will be prepared to address any issues and answer any questions. 

David Webber, P. Eng. 

Manager, Project Management Services 

Department of Transportation and Infrastructure Renewal 

Building Project Services Division 

Please visit our school website at https://ivh.hrsb.ca/ to take a Sneak Peek inside the school by viewing 

photographs/video of the interior of the school.  

 

Island View High School will post another newsletter before the end of June. 

https://ivh.hrsb.ca/

